
 

 

 

 

  

 
 
June 26, 2024 
 
 
TO:  Members of the Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: Jeffrey P. Geoghegan, CPA 
  Executive Vice President for Finance and Chief Financial Officer 
   
RE: Fiscal Year 2025 Spending Plan for the University of Connecticut, Storrs and 

Regional Campuses 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
That the Board of Trustees approve the attached Spending Plan for Fiscal Year 2025 of 
$1,683.6 million for the University of Connecticut, Storrs and Regional Campuses. 
 
RESOLUTION: 
 
“Be it resolved that the Board of Trustees approve the Fiscal Year 2025 Spending Plan of 
$1,683.6 million for the University of Connecticut, Storrs and Regional Campuses.” 
 
BACKGROUND: 
 
The FY25 Spending Plan includes $1,671.3 million in revenue, to cover $1,683.6 million in 
expenses and transfers and includes the use of $12.3 million in unrestricted reserves to balance the 
budget.  
 
The General Assembly has approved an FY25 state budget that includes a block grant of 
$227.4 million and additional one-time support and adjustments of $90.7 million to cover 
CBI’s and non-retirement fringe costs, for a total of $318.1 million in state support. We are 
grateful to the Governor, the Office of Policy and Management and General Assembly for 
their continued support of UConn. Additionally, we hope to receive an additional $10 million 
of temporary ARPA funding mid-year to help balance the Fiscal Year 2025 budget.  
 
UConn will manage its budget closely and continue to focus on protecting academic excellence 
and providing strong student support. The proposed budget increases our tuition-funded financial 
aid budget by 10% and includes an overall student financial aid budget of $306.6 million. 
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